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This draft revised guidance aims to provide practitioners across all relevant agencies and the voluntary and community sector with information about how to implement the duty placed on local authorities by the Education and Inspections Act 2006 to identify those children not receiving a suitable education. It will replace the current version of statutory guidance which was issued in 2007.
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Enquiries To
If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the revised guidance please email CME.CONSULTATION@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk 

or telephone the DCSF Public Enquiry Unit on 0870 000 2288.



	1
	Executive Summary

	1.1
	Section 436A of the Education and Inspections Act 2006 placed a duty on local authorities to identify children not receiving a suitable education. The duty was introduced in February 2007, and statutory guidance was issued at the same time to help local authorities implement the duty.  This revised version of statutory guidance aims to update the original version by reflecting the experience of local authorities in implementing the duty since it was first introduced, and by clarifying the key priorities that local authorities should take into account in order to implement this duty. The revised guidance also aims to clarify the data definitions that local authorities should use in order to achieve consistency in identification, engagement and tracking of children missing education across local authority areas.  Overall the revised guidance aims to strengthen the messages about how implementing this duty can help local authorities keep children safe, prevent the onset of negative outcomes, and engage effectively with children living in difficult circumstances who need help from specialist agencies.

	1.2
	There has been consultation with policy experts and practitioners during the drafting of this guidance, but we hope that the consultation will provide a further opportunity for comment and refinement.

	2
	Background and Context

	2.1
	This document provides revised statutory guidance for local authorities and their partner agencies working with children and young people to help them effectively identify children who are not receiving a suitable education, and to take steps to rectify this.

	3
	The Proposals

	3.1
	You can access the draft revised statutory guidance by clicking on the word attachment. (If you wish to see the original version of the statutory guidance, please visit the Every Child Matters website).

	4
	How To Respond

	4.1
	Consultation responses must be received by DCSF by 5pm 24 October 2008
They can be completed online at: 
www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations 

by email to: CME.CONSULTATION@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk

or by downloading a response form which should be completed and sent to:
Consultation Unit, 
Area Ground B
Castleview House
East Lane 
Runcorn, 
Cheshire 
WA7 2GJ

	5
	Additional Copies

	5.1
	Additional copies are available electronically and can be downloaded from the Department for Children, Schools and Families e-consultation website at: 
https://www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations 

	6
	Plans for making results public

	6.1
	We will publish an analysis of the results of this consultation, and our response to them around the same time as the publication of the final version of this guidance.

This document will be available on the Every Child Matters website.


